Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

The Valley Patriot

Making the 6th District Great Again!

View this email in your browser



Dear Friends and Fellow Republicans

America's First Christmas

December 1776 was one of the most pivotal months in American history. The fledgling country at the time, was as split as we currently are, maybe even more so. With the prospects of victory fading after several defeats, General Washington knew that he had to do something to turn around our fading spirits. With that, General Washington determined to cross the Delaware River and attack the Knyphausen Regiment (commonly known as the Hessians), a group of German mercenaries hired by the British. Washington attacked, and the rest is history. The victory at Trenton wasn't significant in a military sense, but it scared the Brits, and let the Patriots opposing the British know that we were not quite dead yet.

Fittingly enough, the Crossing of the Delaware occurred on Christmas night 1776, with the Battle of Trenton occurring on the morning of December 26. It was a smashing victory for Washington and the Continental army. Johann Rall, commander of the Hessian Knyphausen Regiment, was killed. The war went on for 5 more years, and we lost more than we won. But while we lost a lot of battles, we won the war. And history forever changed because of the birth of our nation.

Our country currently is not in the bad shape that we were facing in December 1776, but we're not doing great either. We have a president who is incredibly divisive and insults all of those who do not agree with his narrow minded agenda. We have a media that is horribly corrupt, and a corporate structure that is more interested in ensuring the DEI agenda (Diversity, Equity, Inclusivity) than in making products that consumers want which better our populace, and thus make for a great economy. We have churches which are becoming more and more politically correct than biblically correct. And we have people who think that the way to success is to emulate the woke crowd because they don't have the courage to speak their convictions.

Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

world – the unwavering American spirit. This will to win and to succeed took the original Pilgrims to the New World, took us to the colony of Virginia, made us explore the entire continent, took on the evils of slavery, made us the greatest economic power the world has ever seen, and has made us the greatest nation ever forged by God. And for us, after a horrible 1st year, the turnaround for our nation and the history of the world began on December 25 1776, on the day we celebrate the birth of the baby Jesus.

I believe in America, and hope that each of you will join in a crusade to take back America from the forces that would divide us in the Democrat party, and expel the enablers who agree with the woke agenda of the Democrat party.

This battle and war will be tough and long. We will win some battles, and lose others. But this is a war we must not lose, otherwise we will lose the USA, and the future of our children's children.

I hope that each of you had a Merry Christmas, and I look forward to fighting alongside of each of you in the war to Take Back America. The war started years ago, and we continue turning things around now!

When I 1st became Chair of the Congressional District Republican Party, I told everyone at the 1st meeting that "It will start with us, and will end with us". We have work to do so Virginians up and to your posts - and let no one forget that we are from Ole Virginia!

I remain

your servant

JM

S John Massoud 6th District Republican Party Chairman



Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

Happy New Year Everyone!

Copyright © 2023 John Massoud 6th District Chair, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list.</u>

